
 

P&G to add latches to make detergent packs
safer
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Laundry detergent makers introduced miniature packets in recent months such as
this one photographed Thursday, May 24, 2012, in Houston. But doctors across
the country say children are confusing the tiny, brightly colored packets with
candy and swallowing them. Nearly 250 cases have been reported to poison
control centers. (AP Photo/Pat Sullivan)

(AP) -- Procter & Gamble says it will change the design of packaging
for its miniature laundry detergent product to deter children from eating
the brightly colored packets that look like candy.

Procter & Gamble spokesman Paul Fox says the Cincinnati-based
company plans to create a new double latch lid on tubs of Tide Pods "in
the next couple of weeks."
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Doctors say children sometimes swallow the pods thinking they are
edible. Nearly 250 cases have been reported to poison control centers
this year - a fraction of the thousands of poisoning calls received every
year. No deaths have been reported.

Fox says to reduce the risk of poisoning, household cleaners and laundry
detergents should be kept out of children's reach.

©2012 The Associated Press. All rights reserved. This material may not
be published, broadcast, rewritten or redistributed.
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